

1825 Market Center Blvd., Suite 500 Dallas, Texas 75207-3357 Phone: 469.621.8500 Fax: 469.621.8545 www.uplifteducation.org

3/23/20

Dear Uplift Families-

Children's Health has made the telehealth program available to everyone, scholars and parents for free. This will allow our scholars, families and staff to have access, via video chat, to a provider within Children's network.

With Virtual Visits, families can video chat with a provider right from home about illnesses, injuries and mental health. Virtual Visit by Children's Health⁵ Virtual Care is offering free screenings 24/7 with code: COVID19.

Visit <u>childrens.com/virtualvisit</u> to create your free account or download the app to your smartphone. When you need care, you can videoconference with a health care provider right from your smartphone, tablet, or video-equipped computer. The Virtual Visit will address common conditions such as coughs, respiratory infections, colds, sinus infections, fever, flu, headaches, diarrhea, strep throat and pink eye. Virtual Visits are not for serious or lifethreatening conditions. If you have an emergency, go to the emergency room or call 911.

Sincerely,

Yasmin Bhatia Uplift Education, CEO